

Our ref: TMW/SCR

September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Sixth Form Pastoral Evening 2024

I would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Pastoral Evening, for parents and carers of the new Year 12 students as well as current Year 13 students. The event will take place on Wednesday 18th September, 5:00-5:45pm in the main hall, with time for questions afterwards.

You will receive important information on areas such as support available, expectations, consortium arrangements with Highfield, assessment, and general Sixth Form procedures. We will be joined by Bella Bullock from the University of Hertfordshire who will be delivering an informative session about future paths, including information on university study and degree apprenticeships.

This event would be hugely beneficial to attend, and we look forward to seeing you there.

Please **RSVP** here.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Thomas Marlow
Director of Post-16 Education

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA

Telephone: 01462 621200 - Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk - Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk







